
BACK TO SCHOOL INFORMATION 
2018 – 2019 

SHERIDAN ELEMENTARY 
 

REGISTRATION 
Registration hours: 8:00-3:00 

Tuesday, August 14      Thursday, August 16 
                             Wednesday, August 15                Friday, August 17 

 
Required documents include: 
•  a certified copy of the child’s birth certificate 
•  a current immunization record 
•  a proof of residency (a current light, gas or water bill if living in a house or a lease agreement if       
     residing in an apartment)          
•  a Social Security card for each child, if available 
•  a parent photo identification card (driver’s license or passport) 
•  a copy of the child’s last report card and STAAR scores if applicable 
•  additional forms required for families sharing housing 

 
 

Meet the Teacher Information 
 

Thurs. morning, August 23 for 4th, 5th, & AB classes 
from 8:00 am to 9:15 am 

 
Thurs. afternoon, August 23 for 2nd, 3rd, & Lifeskills classes from 5:30 pm-6:45 pm 

 
Friday morning, August 24 for PreKinder, Kinder, and 1st grades will be from 8:00 am to 9:15 am 

 
 
Parents and students will visit the classes to meet the teacher and see their new classroom. Before or 
after meeting the teacher, you will have time to purchase t-shirts, buy agendas (2nd-5th), set up car rider 
information, get Club Rewind information, add money to your child’s lunch account, talk to the nurse about 
medical issues, etc.  You will have the chance to visit these areas in the cafeteria anytime during your 
session.   
  
When you arrive, if you cannot remember your child’s teacher, look for the homeroom lists on the windows 
at the front of Sheridan. Staff members will also be available in the hallways with lists to help you.  
 
We hope you plan to be at Sheridan to meet your child’s teacher and use the time to plan for the 
upcoming year. 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

Monday, August 27th - School hours:  8:05-3:20  
 

If your child is a car rider, drop off starts at 7:45.  
Learning begins at 8:05.  

 
For security purposes, no parents or visitors will be allowed to walk their child to class.   

Every student should wear a green information tag. 
Please say good-bye before reaching the front doors.  

Thank you!                                        

 


